
Week 3 
January 12th 

 
Here is our newsletter for the Week 3! 

Rehearsal this week: 

Tuesday (1/14) in East's aux gym from 6:45 - 9:00. 

Thursday (1/16) TIME CHANGE - as discussed as a possibility at this past Thursday's rehearsal, we are now 
practicing from 4:30 - 6:30 in East's aux gym due to a rescheduling snow day conflict for basketball.  Please 
email/send a Remind text if you cannot make this rehearsal due to the time change.  

Saturday (1/18) in East's aux gym from 2 - 5:30.  Spirit theme for the day is Tie-Dye! 

 

Spirit Wear Orders: 

Orders are due by Sunday, January 19th at midnight.  No late orders will be accepted by Kampus Klothes. 

https://kampusklothes.chipply.com/CBIndoorColorGuard/?action=viewall 

 
Season Dues 

$225 due by January 18th 

• Can be paid through Square or Venmo by accessing this link 

• Or by personal check written out to CBE Band Parents Association and given to indoor guard staff 

• If you have financial constraints or need additional time, please contact Ms. Neetzow 
(jneetzow@cbsd.org) to discuss. 

 

Chaperone Help:   

Thank you to those that have signed up to help at competitions already!  We can still use additional help - 
please consider joining us! 

Link to sign up:  Chaperone Sign Up 

 

Home Show:   

We are still looking to have a few more parents to help the colorguard staff coordinate this event.  If you are 
interested in joining the committee, please contact Jacqui Neetzow (jneetzow@cbsd.org).   

------------------------------------- 

~ The CB Indoor Guard Staff 

https://kampusklothes.chipply.com/CBIndoorColorGuard/?action=viewall
https://central-bucks-hs-east-band-parent-assoc.square.site/cb-indoor-color-guard-competition
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044BACAC29A4F58-54119996-competition#/

